Orientation Programme for the DIRM Technical Examination passed members

Candidates declared successful at the Technical Examination of the DIRM Course are required to
undergo an Orientation Course to be conducted by the Institute. The Certificate of passing the IRM
Course will be issued after completing the Orientation Programme.

It is proposed to hold two batches of Orientation Courses at Mumbai and New Delhi as per the
following schedule.

Sl. No. | Place of Orientation Programme Dates
1. Mumbai 3rd -8th May, 2010
2. New Delhi 17th — 22nd May, 2010

Following details may be noted in this regard:

1. Venue of the programme will be intimated to the concerned candidates in due
course.

2. Programme will be conducted from 9:30 a.m. to 5.15 p.m. on first day and 10.00
a.m. to 5.15 p.m. on other days.

3. With a view to ensure appreciable level of discussion during the technical sessions
in the programme, the seats are limited to only forty.

4. Outstation candidates will have to make their stay arrangement themselves

5. Seats will be allotted on first come first served basis.

6.  The eligible candidates are requested to intimate about their preferred center of
participation at the Course to the undersigned by e-mail at cobip@icai.org on or
before 10t April, 2010.

7. It may be noted that the aforesaid schedule is tentative and subject to receiving
confirmations for participation from the members concerned. Any of the above
programmes may be cancelled on account of non availability of sufficient number of
participants.
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